MONTANA NATIVE AMERICAN MINISTRIES NEWSLETTER

Our Mission Statement:

The Mission of the Montana Native American Ministries and Four Winds Ministry
Center is to offer a higher purpose for living and equip lives by giving hope and an
expected end through Jesus Christ.



Four Winds Ministry Center

FALL/WINTER 2013

Contact Info:

MNAM: PO Box 1116 Big Timber, MT 59011

Four Winds Ministry Center 676 Hwy 10 East Big Timber, MT 59011

Objective Statement of Ministry:

We will strive in the power of the Holy Spirit to provide a place of shelter, of healing, and of safety to any and all the Lord brings into our path. We will minister with purpose and intent: constantly keeping our eyes on the time, seeking the lost before it is too late. We will strive to nurture the value that each and every individual has and to seek potential over problems, hearts over appearances, and relational bridges void of religious walls.

Church of God World Missions Numbers:

MNAM/Ron and Kathy Countryman: 065-0503

Four Winds Ministry Center: 753-0051-002

Foster Home/ Justin Countryman: 753-0051-021

Please refer to our website for frequently updated information concerning both Four Winds and MNAM:

www.fourwindsministrycenter .com "For as the rain and the snow come down from heaven, and do not return there without watering the earth and making it bear and sprout, and furnishing seed to the sower and bread to the eater; so will My word be which goes forth from My mouth; it will not return to Me empty, without accomplishing what I desire. And without succeeding in the matter for which I sent it. For you will go out with joy and be led forth with peace; the mountains and the hills will break forth into shouts of joy before you, and all the trees of the field will clap their hands."

Isaiah 55:10-12

WEDDING ANNOUNCEMENT...AND THEN...

We would like to announce that Justin and Jessica were married June 2nd in Virginia.



We would also like to announce that Justin and Jessica are definitely expecting twins with a high possibility of triplets in May, 2014!



A team from across the state of Missouri led by Pastor Ira Sandorfer from Sikeston, MO, came and did many work projects! Thank you so much!





John Sweet, Church of God World Missions, Cleveland, TN



HOLIDAY NEEDS!

Thanksgiving Turkeys and Christmas Presents. If you are interested, please contact us!

The Happenings of Summer!

We would like to thank Westgate Chapel, Edmonds, WA, for their third trip to Four Winds and for doing so much to make this ministry function in the way it so desperately needs to!







We would like to thank all our supporters and partners for all that you do and in all the ways that you help!

God bless you all!

Blessings and Needs!

We have so many things to be thankful about this year! Along with the blessings listed on the front, we have gone from five children to nine children! Some of the needs that we have concerning the Foster Home are more room and a 7 or 8 passenger, four wheel drive vehicle for this winter! These are pressing needs and we ask that you pray about helping us meet them!



First snowfall of 2013— October 3rd!!!

We would like to thank Steve and Tracie Barnes from Birmingham, AL for spearheading the fundraising for remodeling the Mobile Home (the work Westgate Chapel has done)!



We would like to thank Pastor Jeff Fraize and his wife Jennifer, along with their church, Woodland Family Worship Center (Woodland, CA) for donating clothes and other items to the needs of those on the Reservation. Your kindness and generosity mean so much to us!



Ron and Kathy Countryman are beginning their 39th year of ministry to Native Americans, as well as celebrating their 45th Wedding Anniversary on November 9th. Ron and Kathy have not ceased in their labor to bring hope and freedom to Native Americans in Montana. The work remains even though the seasons change. We are so proud of their dedication and commitment to following the Lord in spite of heavy personal sacrifice, a

never-ending workload, and the pressure of operating a ministry. However, we also recognize that without their hard work and dedication, Jessica and I would not be able to fully walk within the calling that God has given us to fulfill. We ask that this year, you celebrate the lives and work of Ron and Kathy, as we enter into yet another year of ministry to Native Americans in Montana.

~Justin and Jessica